
 

 

COMMUNITY MEETING AGENDA            

22 February, 2017                         6:00pm for 6:30 – 8:30 pm  
Hume Global Learning Centre - 1093 Pascoe Vale Road, Broadmeadows 
 

Meeting Purpose: 

To provide an update on site rehabilitation.  
 

Invited Attendees 
 
Community: Sam Cetrola, Lolita Gunning, Ovi Clements, Frank Rivoli, Graeme Hodgson, Peter 
Barbetti, Mick Colaci, Harry van Moorst, Kim Westcombe, Julie Law, Prue Hicks, Helen van den Berg, 
Jos van den Berg, Hume City Council representative tbc 
 
EPA Victoria: Jeremy Settle (Senior Environment Protection Officer), Alistair Nairn (Advisor - 
Community & Environmental Partners)  
 
Cleanaway: Kieren McDermott (Environment Specialist), Alan O’Brien (Environment and Technical 
Manager), Olga Ghiri (Stakeholder and Community Relations Manager), Lachlan James (Environmental 
Specialist), Mark Globan (Regional Manager Victoria Post Collections) 
 
Other guests: Zac Xavier (Ektimo), Anthony Lane (Cardno), Jonathan Thom (Cardno), Cherie Fielder 
(TTTDAG) 
 
Apologies: Russell Nilsson 
 
Facilitator: Jen Lilburn      Note taker: Andrea Mason 

 
AGENDA 

6:00 Arrival, Catch up, Light Refreshments  

6:30 Welcome, Introductions Jen Lilburn 

 Flare sampling inc Questions on notice (see below) 

Alan O’Brien, 
Kieren 
McDermott 

 Leachate Extraction Trial 

 Groundwater Management Plan & Monitoring Schedule 

 Update on community-chosen consultant review Alistair Nairn 

 Actions, Wrap Up, Next meeting   Jen Lilburn 

8:30 Meeting close    



Questions on Notice as at 16/02/17 

 

1. (For Cleanaway) Can the reporting on the flare please be consistent with that provided in 2015? In 
particular, they are keen to see data compared with the established standards in the same way as that provided 
in 2015. 

2. (For EPA) Why are the standards (e.g. for Dioxins) for Victoria more lenient than those for Australia, and 
why are Australian standards more lenient than for Europe/the US? Helen acknowledges that this question has 
been asked at TLCCG before, and is interested in a response from those in EPA who set the standards. 


